Disability Rights IOWA

Protection & Advocacy for Individuals with Disabilities™

March 20™, 2013
RE: Letter of Recommendation for Kathleen Sheridan

To Whom It May Concern:

Disability Rights lowa hired Kathleen Sheridan in the fall of 2012 as a Web Based Media Intern to assist
in the completion and launch of our new webpage. Kathleen was extremely dependable, and efficient
in her work. Kathieen worked with minimal supervision taking the lead in writing content for the
webpage and collaborating with the web design firm the agency had chosen to contract with. Kathleen
became the expert on all aspect of the webpage from content and administration, to the technical
aspects such as domain ownership and transfers. Kathleen wrote a guide to the administration of the
new webpage and worked with our staff to ensure the transition was smooth from her administration of
the webpage to our staff taking control. During her time at Disability Rights lowa Kathleen showed
initiative and willingness to take on any new challenge we asked of her. Disability Rights lowa is
extremely excited about our new webpage, and pleased with Kathleen’s work.

Disability Rights lowa is happy to offer a positive recommendation on Kathleen’s behalf to any future
potential employer, and believes her friendly and positive attitude and solid work ethic will make her an
asset to any team as she was to ours.

Jane Hudson, J.D.
Executive Director
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